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  Lismore Primary School Scoop 
Our vision is to develop well rounded, confident and responsible individuals who aspire to achieve their full potential. 

We will do this by providing a welcoming, happy, safe and supportive learning environment in which everyone is equal 
and all achievements are celebrated.  

 
Lismore Primary School would like to acknowledge the Wathaurong People, the Traditional Owners 

of the land on which we are gathered and pay our respects to their Elders-past and present and emerging. 
 

77 William Street Lismore Victoria 3324 
www.lismoreps.vic.edu.au 

FROM MY DESK 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I'd like to thank all the students, families and staff of Lismore Primary School 
who have warmly welcomed me into the school community. It's been a won-
derful experience joining your school community, and I'm excited to work to-
gether over the next seven months as your Acting Principal. 
 
Please note that Pauline Sanderson and Narelle Evans are currently on leave 
until the end of the term. 
 
Next week our school will begin the pre-review self-evaluation process in readi-
ness for our school review happening in term one next year. We have several 
fun events coming up in the week following this, which will include our Drama 
Victoria incursion with Skipton PS on September 5 and our Kids Teach Kids 
afternoon run by our Junior School Council on September 6. 
 
Thank you again for being such a supportive community, and I look forward to 
continuing to get to know everyone. 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Matt Hobbs 
 
School Captain Report   
This week I am going to update you about what’s going on.  
First, as you might know, Mr Hobbs started on Monday and is settling in.  
Yesterday I went to Mercy College for a Discovery Day to try and solve a murder mystery and I got it right and 
for a prize I got a lollypop, it was really fun.  Next Monday is a pupil free day.  
Now I’m going to interview Angus:  
 
My favourite part about the school is having good friends and teachers. I like to play footy and cricket. PE is my 
favourite subject. I have most enjoyed going to Sovereign Hill. I’m most looking forward to camp.  
 
That’s all I have for this week. 
 
Jacko 

 

 

Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence 

Staff emails: 
Mrs. Parkhouse - judi.parkhouse@education.vic.gov.au 
Mrs. Sanderson -pauline.sanderson@education.vic.gov.au  
Mrs. Evans - narelle.lucas@education.vic.gov.au 

School email – lismore.ps@education.vic.gov.au   
School phone – 5596 2121 / 0467 633 338 
Acting Principal: 
Mr Hobbs -  matthew.hobbs@education.vic.gov.au        

http://www.lismoreps.vic.edu.au
mailto:lismore.ps@education.vic.gov.au


Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence 

 F-2   The students have been doing a wonderful job sticking to their classroom routines 

while their regular teachers have been on leave. 
 

3-6  The 3-6 students made special friendships with their buddies during our LLS Day at 

Glenormiston last Tuesday and have been writing letters to them. 

There’s  been a lot happening in the last week at LPS. 

Here’s a few snapshots! 

   ONE LINERS!                                  



Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence 

YOUNG 

ACHIEVERS   

F-2 Class  Sammy for warmly welcoming Mr Hobbs to 
Lismore Primary School. Thanks for being a kind and 
friendly student, Sammy! 
 

3-6 Class   Jackson for showcasing his 
leadership skills during our extra curricula 
excursions and representing Lismore Primary 
School values at all times. 

Welcome to Week 7! 
Oh, my goodness this term just keeps get-
ting busier and busier! Since the last newsletter, students have 
participated in many extra activities. LLP day, Book Week 
Activities, Sovereign Hill Excursion and Science Week. Our 
Learning Leadership Day at Glenormiston was amazing. All 
students participated in various teambuilding activities devel-
oping many new skills and friendships with their buddies. I 
received a very positive email I would like to share with you, 
from the staff at the college  
Hi Lindy, Vanessa, Judi and Pauline and Students, 
Thank you all so much for visiting yesterday. Your students 
represented your schools beautifully and showed courage and 
confidence to speak in front of the group and participate in 
classes.  Our students thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to 
teach and get to know them and have clearly gained a lot from 
the experience. 
We look forward to the next time Noorat and Lismore join us 
for an LLP Day and hope that the rest of Term 3 goes well for 
you all. 
Many thanks, 
Tina 
Tina Reilly | Core Group Leader 
Pronouns: she/her 

 

In our Inquiry studies, students are beginning their second 
continent focus “South America”. They will be creating Trio-
ramas to display facts and diagrams about their countries. In 
Writing our focus will be on imaginative writing and poetry. 
Students will be exploring different styles of poetry such as 
Couplets, Diamante and Haiku poems. This week we will be 
completing our division unit of work in Numeracy and mov-
ing into Fractions, Decimals and Percentages. 
Finally, we want to welcome Mr Hobbs to Lismore school. 
We know he will enjoy this amazing school! 
If you have any concerns or questions, please get in touch 
with me via email or in your student’s diary. Remember my 
door is always open and you are welcome to see your child/
children’s work. 
Cheers Judi Parkhouse 

3-6 NEWS 



School Dates to Remember 

Monday 2nd September Pupil Free Day—NO SCHOOL 

Friday 13th September Sports day at Linton Primary School 

Thursday 19th September School Council meeting 

Friday 20th September Last day of term—2.30pm dismissal 

Monday 7th October First day of Term 4 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

HAPPY  
BIRTHDAY 

    TO 

          AVA 

          JACKO 

         and 

        CHLOE 

We hope you have 
an  

awesome day! 
Humpy Happiness

Lismore Primary School Footy 

Tipping Leaderboard. 

The Finalised leaderboard is as follows: 
Congratulations to the 2024 winner Judi Parkhouse! 

 

 

Judi 
Parkhouse 

128 Tegan 
Aquilina 

116 Noel Smith  110 

Christine 
Dance 

124 Sheila Brett 115 Tyler Daffy  109 

Breeana 
Daffy 

124 Dot Halloran 114 Chantelle 
Murdoch 

106 

Pauline G 123 Blue Yabby 
Café  

113 Moyle Family 106 

Declan 
Leech 

123 Sarah 
Marquand 

113 Corey Smith 105 

Janine 
Richards 

122 Narelle Evans 111   

Rumler 117 Cheryl Leech 111   
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Congratulations to Bree on completing 
her piano book 1. She's been working 
tirelessly and her hard work has paid off. 


